
Hi there,  
 
My name is Peter Day, I live in Shelburne, VT. I love it here. I am proud of the state in which I 
live. I am a father, an educator, a musician, a taxpayer, a voter, and -- most importantly -- 
someone who believes in taking care of others, especially those who are not in a position to 
best take care of themselves. And I have a simple (and urgent) request on a basic human level:  
 
PLEASE find the funding to create housing options for adults with developmental disabilities! Do 
what it takes. Do the right thing. We have placed our trust in you: you are the gatekeepers, the 
holders of the purse strings, the lamplighters... all that and more. Not only should you support 
the $10 million for the implementation of the pilot planning grant housing begun by Act 186, 
you should also be supporting the funding for the annual development of stable, service-
supported housing for adults with developmental disabilities. It's as simple as that.  
 
With gratitude, and the sincere hope that you will do the right thing, 
 
Peter Day 
Shelburne VT 
 
 


